Lenore Providence

Subject: FW: [External] Letter of approval re A266/21 - 104 Downing Blvd

From: Randi Szymkowicz_
Sent: February-25-22 6:00 PM

To: Committee of Adjustment <CofA@vaughan.ca>
Subject: [External] Letter of approval re A266/21 - 104 Downing Blvd

We have no objections, and support the request for adjustments for 104 Downing Blvd.
Jack & Randi Szymkowicz

100 Downing Blvd.
Thornhill, ON L4J 7N4



